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PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT & PRESS RELEASE 

 

 

TO:  Boone County Commission, Media & Others 

 

FROM:   Bryan Boyce, Road Maintenance Superintendent   

 

DATE: September 18, 2017 

 

EVENT: Clearview Subdivision Road Improvements  
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Boone County Public Works will be performing street maintenance in the 

Clearview Subdivision. Construction is scheduled to begin Tuesday, 

September 19, 2017 and is expected to last two weeks, weather permitting.  
 

The following streets will be affected: 
 

Clearview Drive – between addresses 321 and 329. 

Intersection of Clearview Drive and Winter Street 

Autumn Drive – between Clearview Drive and Winter Street 

Intersection of Hackberry Blvd and Autumn Drive 

Winter Street – between addresses 333 and 315 

Intersection of Rocky Fork Drive and East Cedar Court 
 

No parking will be permitted in areas of the streets to be repaired and signs 

will be posted indicating where parking will be restricted. Any vehicles 

remaining in the restricted parking areas will be towed at the owner’s 

expense.   
 

Please use caution in all work zones.  Thank you for your cooperation as we 

make these improvements for you.  If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact Boone County Public Works at 573-449-8515.   


